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June 14, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 21-115 – Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. and Anheuser-Busch, LLC 
 Request for Approval of Special Contract 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary electronic filing requirements, enclosed please 
find for filing a settlement agreement entered into between Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 
and the Department of Energy, the two active parties to this proceeding.  This settlement 
agreement contains attachments A through G which are attached as separate documents for 
ease of the Commission’s posting to Docket Book.  Attachment F is a compilation of 
relevant data responses; any interim cost of service models referenced in those data 
responses have been superseded by Attachment G and are for that reason not included in 
Attachment F.  Attachment G, the cost of service rate model, is also attached in its Excel 
version.  The pages of the settlement and attachments have been sequentially numbered as 
it constitutes one document. 
 
Because Pennichuck Water Works Inc.’s original filing has been subject to discovery, this 
settlement agreement represents the most up to date request by Pennichuck Water Works, 
Inc. and Anheuser-Busch, LLC as to the rates they seek in the proposed special contract. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have any questions. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
Enclosures 
cc: Docket-Related Electronic Service List for DW 21-115 
 


